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Brass Castle Yearbook Club Needs Your Help!

We are looking for candid shots of ALL classes this year to be considered for
use in the yearbook. If you have any pictures you would like to share, please
send them to wtsdyearbook@washtwpsd.org and just include grade and
homeroom in the subject area.

To ALL 6th grade parents/guardians: Do you have pictures of your child's
time at Port Colden and Brass Castle Schools? If so, please send those
pictures to wtsdyearbook@washtwpsd.org and include the grade in the subject
line. We are working on finalizing the yearbook and would like to include as
many of their memories, as possible.

Any questions or concerns please email us at wtsdyearbbok@washtwpsd.org.

We appreciate you support!

Mr. Graham & Mrs. Nisivoccia
Yearbook Club Advisors
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